To whom it may concern

I believe ALL Disability Supported workers, as I believe they are all Government supported in some way; should all be on the Same Wages Assessment Tool.
My Employer is Witmore Enterprises, it uses Skillmaster to assess wage levels.
I do not know which system is the best but all across Australia, the same system should be used for all Disability Supported Workers, regardless of race, creed, colour. I believe that there is discrimination now based on Aboriginal/Torres  Strait  Islanders.
I am very happy with my hourly rate of pay and my treatment at Witmore Enterprises. They are the first company since we moved to the Hunter Valley in 1989 to do everything they say or said they will do. I can learn new skills as much as I want according to my disabilities. 
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